
 

WELCOME TO THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR! 
 
Dear Alta Murrieta Families, 
 
I am excited to announce that we are planning for a return to full-time, in-person instruction with 
traditional bell schedules for the 2021-2022 school year! While it looks like we will begin the year with 
masks being required indoors, we are eager to welcome all our students back on campus for a fun 
and engaging year of learning! The first day of school is Wednesday, August 11. Please note the 
important information below student data confirmation, class placements, and an opportunity to visit 
the campus before school starts. 
 

STUDENT DATA CONFIRMATION 
 
Prior to the start of the school year, all parents are required to go 
online and update/confirm student information (contact 
information, health needs, etc.) as well as digitally review and sign the 
district’s annual notification forms. To complete this online portion of 
the annual orientation process, please follow the steps below.  
 

• Click/tap here to be directed to the Aeries Parent Portal.  

• Once logged in, you will be prompted to review, complete, and 
digitally sign the required district forms. Parents of returning students can simply log in with the 
account they used last year. If your child is new to Alta Murrieta this year, you can create a 
Parent Portal account using the nine-digit Student ID number and verification code provided by 
our school office staff. If you do not have this information, please call the school office at 696-
1403 (the office reopens on Monday, July 26).   

• When reviewing your contact information, please ensure that phone numbers and email 
addresses are accurate in order to keep communication lines open.   

• When completing the “Student Health History” portion in the Parent Portal, it is imperative 
that any and all health conditions are checked. Please be sure to carefully review this section 
so that we have accurate information on your student’s health needs. If your student has no 
known health conditions, please be sure to check the box next to “No Known Health 
Problems.” 

• Please complete this required step by August 5, as teacher placements cannot be given 
until student data confirmation has been completed.  

 

CLASS PLACEMENTS 
 

Class placements will be posted in the Aeries Parent Portal on Thursday, August 5 at 9:00 a.m. 
Specific instructions detailing exactly how to locate your child’s class placement in the Aeries Parent 
Portal will be sent to you prior to August 5 – please check your email the week of August 2 for more 
detailed information.  
 

https://aeriesnet.murrieta.k12.ca.us/parent/LoginParent.aspx?page=default.aspx
https://aeriesnet.murrieta.k12.ca.us/parent/LoginParent.aspx?page=default.aspx


 

CAMPUS VISIT OPPORTUNITY & NEW STUDENT TOURS 
 

If you’d like to come see where your student’s new classroom is located, we will be opening up our 
campus for optional campus visits on August 5 from 10 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. and 5:30 – 6:30 p.m. If 
you’re child is new to Alta Murrieta, we encourage you to stop by the school during one of the 
windows above. While classrooms will not be open and teachers will not be available during this time, 
this will be a great opportunity to get the lay of the land and meet some of our staff including the 
principal and assistant principal. We will also be offering campus tours for our new students, and our 
PTA will be on site with membership information and details on how to purchase spirit wear.  
 
 
Once again, please take a few moments to log in to the Aeries Parent Portal to update/confirm your 
student’s data. Please complete this required step before August 5, as you will not be able to view 
your child’s class placement until you have completed the student data confirmation. Our school 
office is now open, so if you have a question or need to register a new student, please give us a call 
or stop by in person. You can also view our summer office hours by clicking/tapping here.  
  
We hope to see many of you during the optional campus visits on August 5! Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to call the school office at 696-1403. 
 

It’s going to be a great year! 😊  

 

Mr. Coley 
Mr. Coley 

Principal 

 

P.S. If you’re a social media user and haven’t already done so, be sure to stay up-to-date on  

Alta Murrieta news by liking our Facebook page and following us on Instagram and Twitter! 

   

Facebook: @AltaMurrietaES 

Twitter: @AltaMurrieta 

Instagram: @AltaMurrieta 

 

 

Watch Mr. Coley discuss this letter’s 

information in the Back-to- 

School edition of ColeyCast, his 

monthly video message to the 

Alta Murrieta community! 

 

https://aeriesnet.murrieta.k12.ca.us/parent/LoginParent.aspx?page=default.aspx
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/cms/lib/CA01000508/Centricity/Domain/188/Alta%20Summer%20Office%20Hours%202020-2021.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/AltaMurrietaES
https://twitter.com/AltaMurrieta
https://www.instagram.com/altamurrieta/
https://www.facebook.com/AltaMurrietaES
https://twitter.com/AltaMurrieta
https://www.instagram.com/altamurrieta/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IkA7mwLgonI

